‘ The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

ICANN

11 March 2013

Mr. Katim Seringe Touray

Ummah Digital Limited

Kairaba Ave. (Next to QuantumNet building)
Serrekunda, KSMD

Gambia

Re: Support Applicant Review Panel’'s Determination for Application ID 1-2104-81541
Dear Mr. Katim Seringe Touray:
Thank you for your participation in the New gTLD Applicant Support Program.

The Support Applicant Review Panel (SARP) has completed its financial assistance review. This letter
serves as your official notification from ICANN regarding the Panel’s determination for application ID
1-2104-81541.

After careful consideration and extensive review perfarmed against the criteria outlined in the New
gTLD Financial Assistance Handbook, the SARP determined that your application did not meet the
following minimum requirements to qualify for financial assistance:

Criteria 1: Public Interest Benefit
®  Publicinterest benefit
¢ Service in under-served language
*  Advocated by non-profit, civil society, or NGO (outside support)
* QOperation by not-for-profit

Due to this determination, your application is ineligible for further review under the New gTLD
Program and the evaluation fee amount of USD 47,000 will be refunded as stated in the Financial
Assistance Handbook.

If you have any questions regarding this communication, please contact the Customer Service Center
at newgtld@icann.org.

Sincerely,

ristine Willett
Vice President, gTLD Operations
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers
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